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    Head Teacher
	               Miss J Gillies
Depute Head Teachers
		Miss L Davidson
Mr D Ramsay
School Uniform
Tuesday 4th May 2021
Dear Parents and Carers,
We hope you and all of your families are healthy and well. We would like to provide you with information regarding school uniform for our new Primary 1 pupils starting with us in August 2021. 
Hillington Primary School Uniform
[image: MC900445730[1]]The school uniform is:
· White shirt
· School tie
· Light blue polo shirt
· Grey  or navy trousers
· Grey or navy skirt
· Royal blue blazer
· Grey jersey/cardigan

[bookmark: _GoBack]This year for new Primary 1’s parents/carers should order school uniform required directly through Baru Ltd, the company who supply our school uniform. School uniform is available to order through Baru Ltd on their website www.kitmykid.co.uk 
Uniform Supplier Update 26.04.21 : Information from Baru Ltd 
Stores are now open. Our appointments system (similar to last year) is now in place. If you come to the store without an appointment and we have free space, we will let you in. If the appointments are fully booked then you might need to wait or come back another time. Parents/carers will find booking links for each store on our website www.kitmykid.co.uk 
Please note Paisley Broomlands Street will not reopen after the 26ths of April 2021. All orders and appointments have been moved to Paisley Moss Street. More information is on our website (www.kitmykid.co.uk).  For any further queries or questions please contact the store on 0141 777 8528. 
Uniform Price List		
	2021-2022
	Price
	
	

	Child Sweatshirt
	£12.00 (Up to age 13)
	School Badge
	£6.00

	Adult Sweatshirt
	£13.00 (Small & Medium)
	Clip Tie
	£6.00

	Child Polo Shirt
	£10.00 (Up to age 13)
	Regular Tie
	£6.00

	Adult Polo Shirt
	£11.00 (Small & Medium)
	
	



We also have a Hillington Primary used uniform bank which has free second hand and some new/nearly new uniform from shop donations.  Staff volunteers will be making up uniform bank bags for those who need it. This will be dependent on the existing stock we have and so no guarantees of availability.  Families would need to contact us at the school on 0141 882 2144 to let us know their requirements if they wish to use the uniform ban. Once these uniform bank bags have been made up, the uniform packs would be collected from school by parents Monday to Friday 9.30- 11.30 from 1st June 2020.
We hope this information has been useful, however if you still have any questions then please contact either the school or Baru Ltd directly.                    
Yours sincerely  
Miss L Davidson

Depute Head Teacher
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